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ATTENTION PROFESSIONAL SERVICE PROVIDERS 
 
 

As part of the Correct Coding Initiative, we would like to remind providers to refer to the 

Current Procedural Terminology (CPT) manual for the most appropriate procedure code to bill 

for the insertion of Mirena. We realize that this contradicts previous published policy, and 

providers may void and re-bill claims within the two year timely filing period. Providers should 

contact the Provider Relations unit at (800) 473-2783 or (225) 924-5040 with billing or policy 

questions. 


